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DW/NC/April 2018 
 
Dear Student 
 

Re:  Year 11 Celebration Ball 
  Friday 11th May 2018 
 

With great pleasure I am delighted to invite you to our Year 11 Celebration Ball, which will take place on Friday 
11th May 2018 at The Kassam Stadium, Oxford from 7.00 pm until 11 pm. 
 

Each Ball ticket will cost £42.00, which includes an evening meal, and a disco, it will also help towards activities 
during the morning.  A professional photographer will be there on the night to take photographs as you arrive, you 
will then be able to download as many as you like free of charge.  
 

Payment needs to be made using the online Parentpay website.  The information needed is shown below.  You 
will be asked at the time of paying to tick parental consent for your child to attend the Ball.  Please contact the 
school office if you need a reminder of your login details. 
 

Amount to pay When payment due by Parentpay Reference 

£42.00 Thursday 29th March 2018 Year 11 Celebration Ball - 2018 
 

The Celebration Ball is a privilege that can be withdrawn from individuals at the discretion of staff, but we want to 
make it a night to remember for the rest of your life.  Your tutors and I are looking forward to giving you a really 
memorable evening.  You do, however, need to be aware that anyone arriving at the venue intoxicated will be 
sent home immediately upon their arrival.  This also applies to anyone caught drinking, or in possession of 
alcohol at the venue. 
 

Please read the reply slip carefully, fill it in including and special dietary requirements and return it to the main 
school office before Thursday 29th March 2018.  The dress code is formal dress; this means no jeans or trainers.  
Gentlemen are expected to wear trousers, shirt and tie (or suit if preferred) and Ladies, a dress (or smart tailored 
trousers and suitable top).  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Walker and the Head of Houses team 
House Support Manager 
 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return this slip to the office – FAO Ms Walker 
 
 

Name: _____________________________________  Form: ________________ 
 

We/I confirm that payment for the Year 11 Celebration Ball has been via Parent Pay -  
 
Parent/Guardian’s name: _________________________________________ 
 
 

Emergency contact details: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Special Dietary Requirements: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

If there is any unacceptable behaviour from my child, I understand that I will have to collect them immediately 
from The Kassam Stadium, Oxford 
 
 

Parent’s signature: ______________________________ Date: ___________________ 


